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Comment or Question: Re revisions to Pageantry Policy: No number of new flags or banners will expand opportunities for
developments that are ill-conceived and overpriced such as The Parkhouses. This policy update sounds like a request from a
desperate developer, and the Town of Okotoks is for some odd reason feeling compelled to go along with it. Banners, flags
and other pageantry signage have no place in residential areas where they will disturb current residents while playing along
with a developer who has seriously misread the market.
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